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Winwick CE Primary 

News 

Friday 13th October 2017 

It has been a really busy week in school and one which has seen us celebrate our children’s achievement with you 

as parents. Thank you to all those parents who came to share in your child's learning with us. It was super 

meeting you all again and was lovely hearing so many positive comments about the quality of teaching and learning 

across the school, how much your child/ children are enjoying their learning and the consistency and drive of the 

leadership of the school. Please remember that if you do have any concerns, our doors are always open.  

Year 2 had a very busy and eventful day on Wednesday when 

they visited Burwardsley. It was a fun packed day which was 

really well organised. The children had lots of fun and learnt 

a lot too. Thank you to Mrs Duckett for organising the trip 

and to those members of staff and parents who supported 

on the day. Some members of Year 6 also attended Hope 

Academy this week and took part in a Maths Challenge Day. 

They did brilliantly and were a credit to our school.  

A separate letter is being sent out regarding Dinners for the 

week we return to school after the half term. We are lucky 

to be getting our roof replaced during half term and for the three weeks which follow but this will impact on the 

use of the kitchen for at least the first week. Please see this information; it needs to be returned by 18/10/17.       

Reception : Piper W 

Year 1: Harry B 

Year 2: Harry D 

Year 3: Harry DB 

Year 4: Ruby R 

Year 5: Jessica M 

Year 6: George D 

Christian Value – Friendship 

Dear God, we pray to you to strengthen our friends with prayers, bless them with love and 

encourage them with hope. Amen 

Donations for Foodbank for our Harvest Festival would be welcomed into school on Monday or Tuesday next 

week. Our School Council have sent a letter out this week with the items which are desperately needed by our 

local community. These include tea bags, long life milk, pasta etc. Let’s make a difference to those living in 

Warrington.  Many thanks in advance, The School Council.  



 

 
 
 

 16/10/17: Foodbank tins, pasta, tea bags etc to be brought into school  

 17/10/17 2pm: Harvest Festival for the whole school in the Church  

 18/10/17-20/10/17: Year 4 Residential to Kingswood Centre  

 20/10/17—Non School Uniform day £1 fine proceeds to “Save Winwick Christmas” 

 20/10/17: school closes  

ADVANCE NOTICE 

 30/10/17: school re-opens  

 31/10/17 : School Individual Photographs 

Reception : Tiyamike C 

Year 1 : Benjamin W 

Year 2: Lucy H 

Year 3 :Keira S 

Year 4: Sophie S 

Year 5 : Arianna F 

Year 6 : Reece HG 

 

   

 

Well done to all our Headteacher Award    

winners this week: Tia R for a brilliant        

descriptive piece of writing using a PEEL     

paragraph, Harry DB  and Darcy R for       

fabulous maths work about angles, using the 

correct terminology and to both Luke and Ben 

R for superb written homework.  

  Reception  95.5% 

Year 1  97.3% 

Year 2  100% 

Year 3  97.7% 

Year 4  93.4% 

Year 5  96.9% 

Year 6  94.3% 

Attendance Star 

Award    

Well done to all those 

children and classes 

who have been in all 

week! Anything over 

98% is amazing!!!!  

Reading Award 

Well done to  

Year 6 with  76%!!!  

Keep reading every night and 

make sure it is recorded in your 

child’s homework diary/ reading  


